
December 2, 2020 

 

Dear Oceanair Families,  

Here we are in the month of December! The school year is more than 1/3 of the way through and a few 

weeks later after we return from the holiday break, we will be preparing to celebrate the hundredth day of school! 

Holiday decorations are sprouting up everywhere as families begin to think about holiday shopping, vacation plans, 

and dinner menus. Many of our evenings and weekends will be spent getting ready for holiday celebrations. While 

visions of Santa, his reindeer and peppermint mocha may arise at times, our Oceanair Dolphins still continue to have 

math facts, spelling test, science discussions and silent reading time, dancing through their heads. Please help us 

encourage our students to stay as focused possible and include homework and study time in your holiday plans....at 

least until December 18th!  

 

I would like to take a moment to acknowledge and appreciate our wonderful Oceanair staff. I feel privileged 

to work with such a dynamic and dedicated group of educators and appreciate that they always go above and beyond 

for our students. I am also very grateful for our supportive and engaged parent community. Thank you for the many 

ways you give your time supporting our school.  

 

Finally, I would like to take a moment to wish you and your family a happy and restful holiday and winter 

break.  EVERYONE has worked hard to support our students and your child(ren) with their virtual learning 

adventure at OES.  Continue to stay safe and healthy! 

 

 

 

Mrs. Rountree-Price 

Principal 

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS FOR DECEMBER 

 

December 7-11-OES  

Virtual Holiday Shop  

                                                     Visit: BOAK.schoolholidayshops.com 

                                                                 Shop Type (login): Holiday 

                                                      



                                                        Click the "Enter Here" Button on Door  

                                                            Enter Password: OCEE2020 

                                                                Start Shopping 

 

 

 

 
December 9, 2020 

Honor Roll & Perfect Attendance Virtual Assemblies (students who qualify ONLY) 

1
st

-2
nd

 grades-9:30am 

3
rd

-5
th

 grades-10:30am 

You may see your child’s teacher for the Meeting I.D. and password 

 

 
December 21, 2020-January 3, 2021 

WINTER BREAK 

 

 

 

JANUARY 4, 2021 

STUDENTS RETURN TO VIRTUAL SCHOOL 

 
 

 

 


